PARTT Board Meeting
Eagle Pass, TX
Friday, March 22, 2013

Scholarship Committee Report
Members: Fifi Heller-Kiam (El Paso); Connie Vera (San Benito)

In September, I sent packets to the Financial Aid Office, Study
Abroad Advisors and International Student Advisors of all Texas
colleges and universities with the applications for the Florence
Terry Griswold Scholarships I and II. The deadline was January
31, 2013.

I received a total of 22 for Scholarship I; only 20 were complete.
Two were received for Scholarship II.

Copies of these 22 applications were mailed to members of the
FTG Board of Trustees and my two committee members in
February. Graduate students applying were from Jamaica,
Mexico, Costa Rica, Argentina, Venezuela, Antigua & Barbuda,
Dominica, and Brazil.

These scholarships are made available through the dues from the
Texas tables and honorariums and memorials. The donations
have been acknowledged to both the donor and the person
honored.

The committee, with the Board of Trustees met this morning and
has awarded:
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Baudelia "BB” Crane
Scholarship chairman



